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I oppose repealing Vote in mailing for Oregonians. I am just old enough to have voted 

in a single in person election. For many oregonians, taking time off work to go vote is 

simply impossible. There has been extremely little credible voter fraud in Mail-in 

voting. And on top of that, this will just increase the over all cost and decrease the 

over safety and integrity of our elections.  


